
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Water Supply Disruption – Entire Grootvlei  

This notice serves to inform the community of the disruption of water service 

provision affecting the entire Grootvlei area. 

This is as a result of low water levels being experienced by Eskom Power 

Plant; however, the power utility has committed to pump at permittable 

intervals as soon as state of dam levels improves. 

We sincerely apologize for the continued inconvenience and appreciate your 

patience while attempts to achieve normal water supply as quickly and safely 

as possible are implemented. 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

18 September 2025 
 

 
 

Tel: 017 004 0027  

Email: records@dipaleseng.com 

Complaints: complaints@dipaleseng.com 

WhatsApp: 071 683 7755 

Facebook: Dipaleseng Local Municipality       

 Website: www.dipaleseng.gov.za 
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